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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Janet Geeslin, Great Lakes Regional Director

Date:

2/13/15

Subject:

Great Lakes Regional Director Mid-Year Report

Since my end of year report I have continued to maintain regular communications with the Great Lakes chapter presidents, sharing NADE news and updates in a timely manner.
Since September I have been in regular contact with state chapters regarding incorporation.  I am pleased to report that three chapters have received confirmation of their incorporation, one is awaiting confirmation and the remaining chapter is in the process of filing.  I am confident all will be incorporated by the end of March.  It has been a learning experience for many of us as filing requirements certainly differ from state to state.   Kudos to the Great Lakes chapters!

I assisted in recruitment of Great Lakes members for various NADE committees and am pleased that our region is well represented on several of them.   Some members have contacted me to inquire about when their duties will begin, a definite sign that they are eager to participate fully in their committee’s charges.

All chapters have been made aware of the NADE membership grant and it is my hope that they have been taking advantage of that financial assistance.  
The September and January membership drives, while being well advertised did not result in significant growth for the Great Lakes region.   Since September our region has gained 20 new members ‘on the books’.  However, I am aware that several membership applications were submitted during the last week of January; too late for the February report.   I will continue to work with the chapter presidents to reach the 30% increase goal set by President Price.   Resurrecting chapters in MN and IN would certainly assist in reaching that goal, but I have yet to determine an appropriate contact person in those DDS’ for outreach purposes. 

And, while the region has been experiencing slow growth, I have to express pride in the Great Lakes region.  With active chapters in only four states, the number of NADE members is impressive.  It speaks to the understanding of and commitment to our professional organization.  
In closing, I’d like to express my gratitude to the Great Lakes membership for allowing me to serve as Regional Director.  
Respectfully submitted,

Janet Geeslin

Great Lakes Regional Director
